
Subject: FOI Request (ref: <1234884>)

From: FOI Requests Auto <FOI.Requests@swdevon.gov.uk>
Date: 31/10/2019, 09:28

To: "'les.brown@lbrownassociates.co.uk'" <les.brown@lbrownassociates.co.uk>

Dear Mr Brown

FOI Request - Ref: 1234884

Thank you for your request for information.

You asked:
Can I get a link or a pdf of your planning policy document on new development car parking
standards please.

Our reply:
At the time of writing there is not a specific policy regarding parking standards however there is an
emerging supplementary planning document to the Joint Local Plan which will be published in due
course which will provide further clarity in this area. Once this document is adopted it will appear on
the webpage for the joint local plan.

https://www.southhams.gov.uk/jointlocalplan

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the
response to your original correspondence and should be addressed to Legal Services, email
internalreview@swdevon.gov.uk

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Officer
West Devon Borough Council
PO Box 237
Totnes
Devon
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Web: www.westdevon.gov.uk

Disclaimer

This e-mail is private and confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any

disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail from your

system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic

communications. This e-mail message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused

by any virus which is not detected will be accepted.
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